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This is a nonsensical, unethical, and anti-democratic  bill. Because this bill is largely 

motivated by forces OUTSIDE of Oregon, it represents a direct infringement on 

state’s rights. Oregon mail-in voting has an excellent track record. Evidence shows 

that mail-in voting achieves strong voter turnout, and that it is cost effective and 

popular with Oregonians. History also verifies that mail-in voting has no effect on the 

minuscule frequency of voter fraud compared to in-person voting. Continued 

consideration of this bill is a waste of government time and tax-payer money. Please 

move on to more substantive issues. 


